
Thank you for your 
donation through 



Thankfulness

Thanks to your donation through GlobalGiving and the efforts of

ACREC's operative and medical team, 20 patients were treated

during the last three months, providing 65 ophthalmological

consultations, diagnostic studies and preoperative protocol .

Twenty cataract surgeries were performed on vulnerable patients

deprived of their right to health. To date we can account for the

success in surgical treatments so that in the medium and long term

we will be able to account for the positive impact on these

patients by changing their quality of life in relation to visual

functioning.



Mr. Ernesto

Mr. Ernesto lives in a community far from the city, the

access to housing is difficult, the housing is borrowed from

a single room, his bed is wooden boards with an old

mattress, he has a bathroom without shower and a stove

that does not use much because he does not have money to

buy fuel. Buys his food for two days, and when he can't

buy it, her neighbor gives her some food.

In April 2018, he was diagnosed with cataract, considered

legally blind with a vision of 20/500 in the left eye and

20/150 in the right eye, which limits his daily activities,

after several efforts, ACREC and donations through

GlobalGiving, in July Mr. Ernesto was operated and he

has recovered his vision, thereby improving his quality of

life in relation to visual functioning.



Mr. Ernesto

To whom it may concern:

I want to give thanks for the support 

that I had my surgery, because without 

him I would not have had any way to 

have operated and I appreciate that 

they are supporting older adults.

Thank you for your support 



Mrs. Rosaura



Mrs. Refugia



Mr. Alfredo 

I thank with all my heart 

all those who made it 

possible for me to see so 

that I can work 

Thank you 

Alfredo


